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Comments:    I am deeply opposed to new and extensive logging along the North Fork of the Nooksack and its

various tributaries. These are public lands that represent our natural heritage and the protection of water, wildlife,

and climate for the future.  The ecosystems and human communities of the region would be scarred for

generations. More logging roads, fouled salmon streams, wildlife disruption, and flooding would be some of the

awful consequences. Carbon capture, so important to the future of the planet, would be lost for crucial decades.

The total lack of an Environmental Impact Statement would only help to keep these consequences hidden. This

proposal is an outrage to the natural beauty and purpose of the North Nooksack River.


